Prison Governors Association

Representing: The Prison Governors of the United Kingdom since 1987



PGA Office: Room 1.12. Clive House 70 Petty France, London, SW1H 4EX

PGA Officers:

President Vice President Finance Officer **National Officers** Andrea Albutt **Duncan Scales** Shaun Williamson John Attard **Dave Hoskins** Mark Icke

Telephone: 0300 047 5781 0300 047 6858 Fax:

Email: james.bryant01@hmps.gsi.gov.uk Website:

www. prison-governors-association.org.uk

@PGA_Prisons

Bulletin 680

3 May 2016

Dear Colleagues,

PSPSRB Pay Award 2016 - Error

NOMS has confirmed that those who were at the minimum in Bands 7 to 11 saw the 1% increase applied in their April pay, as recommended by the PSPRB. However, those colleagues who are at their pay maxima did not receive this uplift from 1 April.

NOMS are contacting the Shared Service Connect Limited (SSCL) to ensure that this correction is done for May's pay (backdated to 1 April) for those affected. Therefore, colleagues will not need to contact the SSCL Contact Centre if their pay is incorrect this month, due to this error, as NOMS are hopeful of resolving the issue.

If there are any problems post-May pay with this please let James Bryant, PGA Office Manager, know and he will liaise with NOMS on your behalf.

Many thanks.

Andrea Albutt President

John Attard National Officer **Dave Hoskins National Officer** Mark Icke **National Officer**